
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87106

July 26, 1973

Miss Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Dear Miss Gilpin:

I am the editor here for Claire Morrill's book, A TAOS MOSAIC: 
PORTRAIT OF A NEW MEXICO VILLAGE. We are pleased to be publishing this 
book and delighted that it will be illustrated by your stunning photo­
graphs .

We expect to have sample press proofs for a few of the illustrations 
next week. We will send these to you immediately, and hope that you will 
let us know your opinion of them by telephone as soon as possible, as 
manufacturing of the book awaits your approval of photographic reproduc­
tion.

We have noticed that a number of the prints we have show scratches 
and other small marks. They came to us mounted and in a three-ring 
binder, and may have been handled a good deal since they were made.
We will send you a list of the illustrations indicating the condition 
of each, to see what you think should be done, if anything.

Sincerely,

Wanda Conger
Chief manuscript editor


